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Education Worker Central Bargaining Table Update
February 23, 2023


On February 23, OSSTF/FEESO met with representatives from the government and the Council of Trustees’ Associations (CTA) at the Education Worker central bargaining table.

OSSTF/FEESO received additional information on previously requested data from government representatives. The parties reviewed the data and engaged in constructive discussions, including on several substantive items. 

The next date for the parties to meet at the Education Worker central table is March 27.

OSSTF/FEESO will continue to provide updates to Members. 

The Bargaining Bulletins are now available on the myOSSTF section of the OSSTF/FEESO website. Please check myOSSTF for updates. 
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